
Tahoma	School	District	No.	409	
25720	Maple	Valley-Black	Diamond	RD	SE	
Maple	Valley,	WA	98038	
	
Tahoma	School	District	Resolution	2022-08	
In	accordance	with	RCW	28A.335.180	
	
Tahoma	School	District	#409	is	confirming	the	availability	of	general	surplus	classroom	furniture	and	
equipment	items	for	sale	to	public	school	districts,	private	school	districts	and	students	at	depreciated	
cost	or	fair	market	value,	whichever	is	greater.		All	items	available	for	sale	have	been	declared	surplus	
by	the	Tahoma	School	District	Board	of	Directors	at	their	regular	meeting	held	on	July	26,	
2022.		Interested	parties	may	obtain	further	information	by	contacting	Cindy	Darcy	at	(425)413-
3438.		Such	notifications	should	be	received	by	Tahoma	School	District	within	30	days	following	
publication	of	present	posting.	
The	Board	of	Directors	of	the	Tahoma	School	District	#409	reserves	the	right	to	select	the	proposal	
offering	the	greatest	value	to	the	District.	
	
Lori	Cloud	
Assistant	Superintendent	
	


